PROCLAMATION

SQUAMISH - LILLOOET

REGIONAL DISTRICT

IS YOUR FAMILY
PREPARED?

Emergency Preparedness Week

May 3 — May 9, 2015

WHEREAS the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District Board recognizes the public benefit
provided by the emergency planning and response activities of citizens, industry and
local government throughout the Province;

WHEREAS the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District Board, upon behalf of all its citizens,
deems it appropriate to recognize the public safety benefits provided by all emergency
planners and response agencies;

WHEREAS it is considered prudent to further encourage and promote emergency
preparedness;

NOW THEREFORE the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District declares the week of May 3-
9, 2015 shall be known as “Emergency Preparedness Week” in the Squamish-Lillooet
Regional District.

Jack/Crompton, Board Chair
Squamish-Lillooet Regional District

Members: District of Squamish, Resort Municipality of Whistler, Village of Pemberton, District of Lillooet,
Electoral Areas A, B, C, and D.



